
GTOA Members, 
 
Due to the weather conditions we have rescheduled the Referee Meeting. See the details below for the 
new date for the Referee Specific training session with Clay Martin. As of now all other dates remain the 
same. At this point there is no registration necessary and there is no fee to attend. It is important to 
remember to go to your position specific meeting only. GTOA members will get a local meeting credit 
for attending the training.  
 
In accordance with the City of Tulsa Ordinance masks will be required and we will practice social 
distancing as much as possible.  In order to maintain the crowd, we ask that you only come to your 
position specific meeting. Here are the details: 
  
All Meetings will be held at the former East Side Christian Church. 1438 S. Indianapolis, Tulsa. 
 
 
Saturday February 20th 1:00pm – Line of Scrimmage 
Jerod Phillips NFL Down Judge - Super Bowl Alternate 
 
Tuesday February 23rd 6:30pm – Back Judge  
Scott Gasaway NCAA Division 1 Deep Official  
 
Monday March 1st 6:30pm – Referee Meeting  
Clay Martin NFL Referee - NFC Championship Alternate 
 
Tuesday March 2nd  6:30pm – Umpire Meeting 
Chad Craig NCAA Division 1 Umpire  
 
As you can see we have an amazing opportunity to hear from these officials who have worked and 
succeeded at the highest level of officiating. This is a great way to get a head start on 2021 and begin 
preparations for the coming season. If you have any questions or need more information, contact a 
GTOA Officer. Hope to see you there. 
 
Live with integrity. Serve with enthusiasm. Give with generosity. Succeed with humility. 
 
Ethan Rolen 
GTOA President 
OSSAA Football Mechanics Coordinator 
 


